PUBLIC NOTICE
The Village of Aurora Planning Board is conducting a Public Hearing on August 29, 2018 at approximately 7:00 pm in the Aurora Firehouse meeting room, 456 Main St, Aurora, for consideration of a Special Use Permit for Application #18-14 from Grace Bates for excavation at 78 Court St (Tax Map #182.09-1-16) 
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